
Greetings, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I share with you that Bobbie Jo Tronsgard has been voted 
our Shirley Hill’s Teach of the Year!  
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 
Scott 
 
Mr. Eidsness 
952-491-8401 
eidsnesss@westonka.k12.mn.us 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
11/21  Gr 4 to Orchestra Hall & Institute of Art - bag lunch needed 
11/22  Imagination Fair Entry Forms due 
11/25  PTA Meeting, 6:30-8:30pm 
11/27  Ice Safety Presentation by Mound Fire Dept 
11/28-29  THANKSGIVING BREAK 
12/03  Reading & Math Classes begin 
12/05  Imagination Fair 
 
 
STUDENT DROP OFF REMINDER 
For morning drop off, please follow the single file drop-off arrows painted in the north parking lot. 
Staff will be at the north door at 8:45am to greet your child(ren) and escort them safely into the 
building.  To keep the line flowing smoothly, please ​do not get out of your vehicle​ to assist your 
child.  
 
READING & MATH CLUB BEFORE SCHOOL CLASSES 

● The Reading & Math Club run through Minnesota’s Targeted Services program will begin 
Tuesday, Dec. 3rd. 

● If your child’s teacher discussed this with you during conferences and you’ve been 
thinking about it, please sign both pages of the forms and return them to the school 
office. 

● Since we have to plan for teaching staff, please return your forms to the school office no 
later than next Wednesday, Nov. 20th. 
 

IMAGINATION FAIR IS DECEMBER 5TH 
This is a fun opportunity for kids, Kindergarten through 4th grade, to explore, create and show 
off to your teachers, friends and parents all that you know!  See the attached flyers for more 
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information!  Just fill out the form and return to your teacher or the office by November 22nd to 
ensure a table spot.  Email ​tirish.dirks@gmail.com​ with any questions. 

Information Flyer  
Registration Form 
 

WECAN COLLECTION 
WeCAN (Western Community Action Network) is a local non-profit organization that serves 
members of communities in our area.  Every year our school collects items for WeCAN to share 
with these families.  This year we will be collecting toys.  Donation bins will be set up in the 
school lobby from December 4th - 13th.  Thank you for helping us help our neighbors! 

 


